
Over The Garden Gate Meeting 
Monday, April 26, 2021 

 
President Linda Schultz called the meeting to order. 
 
Secretary Report accepted as read. 
 
Treasurer reported that there is a balance of $1,132.59 
 
OLD BUSINESS / REPORTS 
 
Library Flower Bed – We will be reimbursed for funds used when working in library bed. 
 
Fairgrounds Flower Bed – Will be worked in when the weather warms. 
 
Courthouse Flower Bed – Cost will be approved of by Harold. 
 
Jail Museum Flower Bed – Chris and Sheri 
Linda showed designs of last 3 beds that she drew up.  Discussion was held on what to plant.  
Motion was passed for Linda to get reimburse for bone meal and compost. 
 
Clark County Humane Society Flower Bed – Clean up, Preen, mulch were purchased by Chuck.  
We were complimented on it looking very nice now.  Chuck was informed on of the beds 
needed digging and cleaning out.  Quack has taken over and is too hard to work in. 
 
Linda and Lowell bought 25 bags of compost an put in beds in town.   
 
There was no news from WIMGA 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
As of March 31, 2021 you needed to go online and touch base with Master Gardener’s program.  
If not you can still be a part of Over the Garden Gate. 
 
Chris gave a report on bees and bee hives which a person put on her property.  He brought in 
10,000 bees in a box. 
 
Next meeting is May 24, 2021, 6:00 p.m. and will be held at the courthouse. 
 
Submitted by 
Judy Vine  
Secretary 


